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Dear Parents/carers, 

Please join us for our school book fair from Thursday 20th March – Monday 24th 

March 3.45pm – 4.15pm in the school hall.  

Last year we raised over £500 to spend on free books for school, thanks to the wonderful 

support of our families. This year we are hoping to purchase a wider range of books on 

diversity and inclusion for all classes in school with any money raised. 

Payments on the day will be taken online via a QR code to pay on the Scholastic website. 

You will need a device that connects online and a physical bank card to make payment 

digitally. Unfortunately we are unable to take cash payments. Your World Book Day 

vouchers may also be used to deduct £1 from the cost of the book. 

We hope to see you there. 

 

 

Mrs Joanna Atherton 

Head Teacher 
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